PUBLIC NOTICE
The Santa Rita Underground Water Conservation District will hold a public meeting at 6:00 pm on August 16, 2022, in the District Office, 108 Hwy 67 West, Big Lake, TX to consider adopting the proposed FY 2022-23 budget and adopting the proposed 2022 tax rate of $0.002349 per $100 of value. The proposed tax rate is the no-new-revenue tax rate and will not increase taxes.









